
From: Mazza, Jan 
Sent: Wednesday, September 22, 2021 3:47 PM 
To: OkloCOLDocsPEm Resource 
Subject: < A E> Public FW: Next week's public meeting (9/8/21) 
 
 
 

From: Ross Moore <ross@oklo.com>  
Sent: Friday, September 03, 2021 6:33 PM 
To: Mazza, Jan <Jan.Mazza@nrc.gov>; Kennedy, William <William.Kennedy@nrc.gov>; Williams, Donna 
<Donna.Williams@nrc.gov>; Caroline Cochran <c@oklo.com> 
Subject: [External_Sender] Next week's public meeting (9/8/21) 
 
Hi Jan and Duke, 
 
After some internal conversations, we think we have the appropriate clarification on the supplemental 
information the staff has requested through the completeness review. 
 
Therefore, I think it's best we cancel next week's public meeting (9/8) while we work on our end  
proposing the specific plans to supplement to support further staff acceptance and review.  We can then 
resume discussions on 9/16 to ensure we are aligned. 
 
Let me know if you have any questions on that plan. Thanks! 
 
Ross 
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